
Kenwood Terrace Homeowners Association 
August 2022 Newsletter    

Please contact Penny Blackwood with HOA Management Professionals, Inc. for any questions and/or concerns that 
arise with Kenwood Terrace building. Emergency calls are handled 24 hours a day seven days a week by calling (818) 
240-6515 and following the instructions for emergency calls.                                         www.KenwoodTerraceHOA.com 
    

 

 
The Arts Community Room has two new art tables with 

eight stool chairs to create a great artistic working 

space.  

 

Please be kind to the working space when doing art to 

help clean up the room and any mess you might make. 

Drop cloths are provided for the floor and table tops to 

keep them protected, so please use them.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ANNUAL MEETING + Sip & Snack for Kenwood Terrace 

HOA will be on Wednesday, August 17 at 6:30pm in our 

Courtyard. Please join us and meet your neighbors in 

the building. It’s a fun time to get to know one another. 

Drinks & Snacks will be provided. The business part of 

the meeting will be short and sweet. 

 

Board of Directors 

Jerod Yates, President     jerodyates@gmail.com 

Christina Tia, Secretary                christinatia@gmail.com                       


